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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Adam Rogers Joins Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial 
Board of Directors 
Johnstown, PA – September 18, 2024 – Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Adam Rogers as a new member of the Board 
of Directors. 

Born and raised in Johnstown, Pennsylvania, Adam graduated from Bishop McCort High 
School and earned his bachelor's degree in business with a focus on finance from the 
University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown. His career began at MetLife Insurance Company, 
where he advised customers on insurance and investment products. Adam then joined 
PNC Bank as an Accounting Analyst, where he honed his skills in banking and trained 
new hires. 

In 2017, Adam transitioned to the BSA/AML department at PNC Bank, where he excelled 
as a Money Laundering and Financial Intelligence Detection and Investigation Analyst. 
His expertise in researching suspicious banking activity led him to 1st Summit Bank in 
2019, where he served as a BSA/AML Senior Analyst. In 2022, Adam earned his CAMS 
certification and was promoted to Assistant Secretary and Assistant BSA Officer. 

Adam's dedication to leadership and community service is evident through his 
participation in the John B. Gunter Leadership Initiative and his involvement in creating a 
successful youth hockey program. He is also an active supporter of the Special Olympics 
Pennsylvania. 

Outside of work, Adam enjoys exercising, reading, cooking, and exploring America's 
National Parks and Monuments. He is an avid Pittsburgh Steelers fan and enjoys  
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spending time hunting with his family. His charitable interests focus on supporting 
military organizations that aid wounded or fallen veterans and their families. 

"We are thrilled to welcome Adam to the Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial," said 
Donna Gibson, Executive Director of Friends of Flight 93. "His extensive experience in 
financial services and his commitment to community service align perfectly with our 
mission to honor the heroes of Flight 93." 

For more information, please contact: Donna Gibson, Executive Director Friends of Flight 
93 National Memorial at dgibson@flight93nationalmemorial.org.  
 

# # # 
 
ABOUT THE FRIENDS OF FLIGHT 93 NATIONAL MEMORIAL  
Established in 2009, the Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is the official nonprofit 
partner of Flight 93 National Memorial. As Friends of Flight 93, we welcome worldwide 
all who would join us in honoring the sacrifice and courage of the passengers and crew 
of Flight 93 by supporting the mission of the Flight 93 National Memorial with 
volunteers, resources, and civic engagement, so as to inspire all who visit with the Flight 
93 story.   
 
Visit www.flight93friends.org to learn more about Friends of Flight 93 National 
Memorial.  
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